
VFW Statement Regarding President's
Press Conference

We share the President's urgency

May 21, 2014

WASHINGTON—The following statement is by the national commander of the Veterans
of Foreign Wars of the United States regarding President Obama’s press conference today
about the Department of Veterans Affairs:

 “They were the right words, and we share the president’s urgency to fix what’s broken, to
hold people appropriately accountable, and to restore faith in the VA.” – National
Commander William A. Thien, Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States

Online Version: https://vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2014/5/vfw-statement-regarding-presidents-press-conference

https://vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2014/5/vfw-statement-regarding-presidents-press-conference

	VFW Statement Regarding President's Press Conference
	We share the President's urgency


